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Dear Parents, Colleagues and Friends of Broadlands, 

Welcome to the end of year newsletter keeping you informed on what we have been up to at Broadlands 

Hall School. 

We continue to slowly return to normality with the need for face coverings being removed following 

updated government guidance. Unfortunately, we were unable to invite you to our summer celebration 

event although this was still held for the young people. 

This newsletter will show you some highlights of the past 2 months at Broadlands Hall School. Please do 

take a look at the school website photo gallery for more photos of our celebrations and events. 
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Sports & Awards Day 
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May I take this opportunity thank you all for your continued support this year and wish you and your 

families all an enjoyable summer. 

Shane Rowe 

Head Teacher 


